
Commonwealth Ediso.pany 
1400 Opus Place 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

January 4, 1996 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

• 

Subject: LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2 

ComEd 

Supplemental Information Regarding ComEd's Request for Application to Facility 
Operating Licenses NPF-11, NPF-18, DPR-19, DPR-25, DPR-29 and DPR-30, 
Appendix A, Technical Specifications, Option B to 10 CFR 50 Appendix J 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374. 50-237/249 and 50-254/265 

Reference: P. Piet letter to U. S. NRC, dated November 14, 1995 

The purpose of this letter is to request an implementation period following approval of the 
referenced submittal. In order to ensure an adequate time period to allow for the 
implementation of the revised requirements, ComEd requests that for each site, the 
amendment request be effective upon issuance to be implemented no later than 
June 30, 1996. 

If there are any further questions, please contact this office. 
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Nuclear Licensing Administrator 

cc: H.J. Miller, Regional Administrator - RIII 
M. D. Lynch, Project Manager - NRR 
J. F. Stang, Project Manager - NRR 
R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager - NRR 
P. G. Brachman, Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle 
C. L. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector - Dresden 
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS 
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